
February 12, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Stephen Tyler 

4700 Marigny Street 

New Orleans, LA 70122 

 

Dear Steve: 

 

Please find two signed originals and one photocopy of the Deed of Gift for the historical materials that 

you have donated to the JFK Collection.  Please sign both originals and return them to our office in 

the enclosed envelope.  We will return to you one of the signed originals after we receive all 

signatures.  You may keep the photocopy for your records. 

 

Please carefully review the Deed of Gift before you sign and do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Again, thank you for donating these materials and for all of your assistance to the Review Board and 

staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Deputy Director 

 

 

enclosures 


